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MINUTES

Dr. Michelle Rose, President, called the general membership meeting of the Virginia Chiropractic Association, dba
Unified Virginia Chiropractic Association, to order at 8:46 a.m.

Dr. Carly Swift, Secretary, confirmed a quorum.
Dr. Swift read the antitrust guidelines.
Dr. Bob Pinto motioned to approve the agenda. Motion was seconded. Passed unanimously.

Dr. Perron moved to approve the 5/14/2022 general membership meeting minutes. Motion was seconded. Passed
unanimously.

Dr. Swift led the bi-annual election of district directors. Dr. Ward motioned to elect the following DCs as District
Directors by acclimation. Motion was seconded and passed unanimously.

#1 Dr. Lisa Williams, Charlottesville

#2 Dr. Shawn Keegan, Ashburn

#3 Dr. Aaron Trochim, Rocky Mount

Ha Dr. Eric Carlsen, Manakin Sabot

#5 Dr. Christine Fallwell, Virginia Beach

Dr. Rose presented the following awards.
e Special Recognition to Hugh Hill, HF Hill & Associates.
e Supporting Supplier of the Year: ChirolSource, represented by Josh Walker, President
e District Director of the Year: Christine L. Fallwell, DC, District V Director
e Chiropractor of the Year: Vincent T. Joseph, DC
There were no reports from the ACA and ICA reps.
The reports for the Chiropractic Representative to the BOM and Lobbyist were provided online.
Dr. Brad Robinson provided a Virginia ChiroPAC report.
Dr. Taylor Myers provided his Treasurer Report online.

Immediate Past President Dr. Chris Perron provided his report at the previous evening’s Profession Updates session.

Dr. Bob Pinto’s Vice President report was provided online. Dr. Pinto also provided a briefing on ChiroCongress and
Future of Chiropractic Strategic Plan on behalf of Dr. Tom Wetzen.

UVCA District Directors provided their reports online.



Dr. Rose provided some highlights from the UVCA Strategic Plan and Committee reports that were provided online.
Under her President Report she talked about the future of chiropractic leadership in Virginia.

Ms. Julie Connolly provided an update on membership and association operations.
There was no Unfinished Business or New Business to handle.
Dr. Rose announced the dates, location, and program highlights for the Spring 2023 Convention in Richmond.

Dr. Swift called to adjourn the meeting. The motion was seconded and passed unanimously at 9:45 a.m.
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